
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House:

The need for the wanneroo Post Office to be relocated from its current premises to
the redeveloped wanneroo Shopping Centre. The wanneroo Post Office is currently
located in old premises of a poor standard. The car parking is poor and the disabled
access is poor which also makes it difficult for the aged and infirm to access the
facilities. This is in sharp contrast to the modern facilities of the redeveloped
Wanneroo Shopping centre, where access and parking is state of the art, and where
shopping and other services create a hub of services that meet the needs of all local
residents.

we therefore ask the House to:

Initiate such actions as to ensure the immediate relocation of the wanneroo Post
Office to the redeveloped wanneroo Shopping centre. This relocation will then
enable the superior and much improved provision of services and Australia Post
products for the disabled, the elderly, the infirm and all other customers who seek
such services and products in one central location.




